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September 25, 2007 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2701 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto  ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli: 

Re: EB-2007-0606/EB-2007-0615 

In my letter to you of September 24, 2007, in which I asked for an extension of 
time for the filing of the evidence of Mr. Loube, I indicated that Mr. Loube had been retained by 
our client, the Consumers Council of Canada, and by the Vulnerable Energy Consumers 
Coalition.  I should have indicated that Mr. Loube had also been retained by the City of 
Kitchener.  Neglecting to mention that was simply an oversight on my part, for which I have 
apologized to the City’s representatives.  The record should show that Mr. Loube has been 
retained by three parties, the Consumers Council of Canada, the Vulnerable Energy Consumers 
Coalition, and the City of Kitchener. 

Yours very truly, 

WeirFoulds LLP 

Robert B. Warren 
RBW/dh 
cc: Jim Gruenbauer 
cc: Alick Ryder 
cc: Michael Buonaguro 
cc: Bob Loube  
cc: Julie Girvan 
cc: All Parties 
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